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  Highlights 
• During the week under review, the value of the Afghani 

(AFN) appreciated slightly against the United States Dollar 
(USD) from 89.6 to 89.0. However, liquidity challenges 
continue to constrain economic activity within the coun-
try.   

• Diesel maintained an average price of AFN 105/L this 
week. While prices remain stable compared to last week, 
they are 113 percent higher than this time last year.   

• The Terms of Trade (TOT) for livestock improved by four 
percent this week, as the average price of livestock in-
creased by two percent while the price of wheat grain de-
creased by one percent.   

• The average number of working days available improved 
marginally from 2.0 to 2.1 during the week under review,  
while the average casual labour wage decreased by one 
percent.  
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Significant price increases for basic food commodities were reported in Nangarhar, Uruzgan, and Sari Pul provinces this week. In Nangarhar, the 
price of pulses, sugar, and livestock increased by 3 percent, 21 percent, and 17 percent, respectively, compared to last week. On average, diesel pric-
es remained stable compared to last week, but remains 113 percent higher compared to the same time last year. In Takhar, Kapisa and Daykundi 
provinces, the price of diesel increased significantly compared to other provinces during the week.   

 

Nationally, the average price of a 
standard food basket decreased by 
two percent compared to last week, 
but remained significantly higher by 27 
percent compared to the same time 
last year. Price increases were record-
ed in Farah (110 USD), 108 USD, Hil-
mand (USD 103), Kandahar (USD 103), 
and Nimroz (USD 101).  

 

Weekly Food Basket Prices 

The average casual labour wage 
decreased by one percent this 
week. No significant improve-
ment in labour wages have 
been observed at national or 
provincial level in the past sev-
eral weeks.  

Labour Wage  


